
 

A Note from the Principal… 

We are half way through the 2017/2018 school year and we have so much still 

planned from now until the end of the school year. 

A Big “Thank You!” to all our families who attended their child’s classroom 

winter performances. Our teachers and students worked very hard and it was 

a great success. We also wanted to take a moment and thank all of you for the 

generosity that you bestowed on us. There were goodies each day for the staff   

to enjoy, making the holidays very merry. 

All the staff along with the admin team wants to wish each family a “Happy 

New Year” we are looking forward to seeing what adventures 2018 will bring. 

 

Brrr… It’s Cold Outside! Be sure that your child has a coat or 

sweater with them every day or in their cubby.                       

Don’t forget to label your child’s inside tag. 

Pre-K parents are invited!!!            
Kindergarten Open House                             

on January 17th at 4:30pm 

Ms. Janet will go over the curriculum that will 
be covered in the 2018/2019 school year. 

Kindergarten Curriculum strongly emphasizes 
reading, writing, common core mathematics, 
science, art and technology. As well as the 

two extracurricular classes, Amazing Athletes 
and Musical Kidz are included. We hope to see 

you all there.  

 


